
ENVIRONMENTAL IMPACT ASSESSMENT PROCESS

PROPOSED OPEN CYCLE GAS TURBINE (OCGT) PLANT AND ASSOCIATED

TRANSMISSION LINES AND SUBSTATION AT ATLANTIS, WESTERN CAPE PROVINCE

Notice is given in terms of the Environmental Impact Assessment Regulations published in

Government Notice R1182 to R1184 of 5 September 1997 in terms of section 21 of the

Environment Conservation Act (No 73 of 1989) of Eskom Holdings Limited’s intent to carry

out the following activities:

• The establishment of a proposed Open Cycle Gas Turbine (OCGT) Plant at a site

in the south-western section of the Atlantis Industria (the remainder of Farm

1183); and

• The establishment of four 400 kV Transmission lines (for a distance of

approximately 2,5 km) between the Atlantis OCGT plant and the existing

Koeberg-Aurora 400 kV Transmission lines; and

• The establishment of a new substation at the Atlantis site.

PUBLIC MEETING

All individuals or groups interested in, or affected by the project are invited to attend an Open

Day to be held on Thursday 12 May 2005 from 14h00 to 17h30 at the Saxonsea

Community Hall, c/o Hermes and Grosvenor streets, Atlantis.  The Open Day will be followed

by a public meeting, which will be followed by a public meeting, at 17h45 for 18h00.  This

Open Day and public meeting will provide Interested and Affected Parties (I&APs) with

information regarding the proposed project and will provide an opportunity to raise any issues

and concerns.

WHO SHOULD YOU CONTACT?

Bohlweki Environmental, as an independent consultant, is to undertake the required

environmental impact assessment and public participation for the proposed project.  To

register as an I&AP, please submit your name, contact information and interest in the project

to:

Ingrid Snyman or Mvuselelo Mathebula

at Bohlweki Environmental

P O Box 11784

Vorna Valley

1686

Tel: (011) 466-3841

Fax: (011) 466-3849

E-mail: atlantis@bohlweki.co.za


